
1

Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Saturday, December 11, 2021 10:25 AM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Redistricting

Gretchen Schumacher (not verified) sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Gretchen Schumacher 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Redistricting 
Comment or Question 
I believe that Inyo County is a very unique area as compared to others & feel that as such, should remain unchanged as far as the 
redistricting issue. However, realizing that this change is inevitable, I feel that either maps #4 or #8 would be most useful for our 
citizens. I also feel that segregating the Native population from the rest, would be just that-segregation. This could also impact possible 
future redistricting plans by setting a segregation precedent. 

 




